
At Trinity we educate for character as well as intellect; for faith as well as 
citizenship; for virtue as well as knowledge. We partner with families to 
meet needs and develop disciples.  
 
 

You're invited to our Open House on Monday, January 24, 2022, from 
4:00-6:00pm. Bring the family, meet the teachers, share a snack and tour 
our campus. Come and take a personal look at what sets Trinity apart! 
Open Enrollment for 4K-8th grade begins January 17th. 
 
 

Tuition assistance available! TADS, is our third party tuition assistance administrator @ 
www.mytads.com, click on ‘Financial Aid’ and follow the directions, or you may simply go to 
For highest consideration, please complete your online submission by May 13, 2022. 
 
Your child could be eligible to attend Trinity for FREE! Trinity is a participant of the            
Wisconsin Parental Choice Program (WPCP) which allows students who reside in a           
Wisconsin school district, to attend any participating private school if certain eligibility criteria 
are met. The private school, on behalf of the pupil's parent or guardian, receives a state aid 
payment for each eligible student. For further details please go to:http://dpi.wi.gov/sms/
choice-programs. Applications will be  accepted February 1st– April 21st. 

 

Monday, January 24, 2022 
 

4:00-6:00pm ● Take a tour ● Meet the Teachers 
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